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Your submission for this review:

Everyone is already struggling to survive in Sydney, and the last thing they need is to not be able to afford the basic necessity to
live (drinking water). Price adjustment should only be at, or below, the CPl/inflation rate. Any rate above this is just fueling
high inflation and adversely impacting the cost-of-living pressures. Please do NOT raise pricing above 2.5 to 3% range.





